oth September, 1966.

Dr. Everett H. Hurldburt,
Division of Astronomy
National Science Foundation,

FASHINGTON, D.C., 20550 ... U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Hurlbart,
The passage of Labor Day comflﬁn the summer
vacation season. People should be avallable at their

posts of duty. Please make the inquiries requested in
ny letter of 21st July, 1966 and let me know the results.

Yours faithfully,

GR/JCA



